"GARAGE" GRAND PRIX NEWSLETTER

- November 1988 -

Our "Garage" Grand Prix racing format has turned out to be an overwhelming success! At the first race we had 30 entrants in the three classes while the second race had 37 total entries. This is certainly a lot more racers than we expected so we've been trying to adjust the format to finish racing at a decent hour. Here's what we're going to try at the next Friday night "Garage" Grand Prix:

* The track will be open for practice pretty much all day so if

you'd like to get over early come on by.

* Were going to try and start qualifying at 6PM and we'll allow anyone who comes late to qualify when they arrive. As a result, we hope to start racing by 7PM.

* This time we'll also try going without a dinner break (but we'll

have various munchies available for consumption).

* To make the Production class a little more competitive Pros

will no longer be allowed to run in that class.

* We'll be qualifying everyone and placing them according to their qualifying time. They'll be three sit-outs in each race with the top three qualifiers in the 'A Main', the next three in the 'B Main', and so on. The winner of each Main will have an opportunity to move up to the next race.

* Everyone who is interested in running in the IROC class will be allowed to qualify but only the top eight qualifiers will be racing.

Mark down Saturday, November 26th on your calendar. What's going on that day? Another football game? No Way! It's the first annual "Can-Am Turkey Tourist Trophy Ho Race." We'd like to invite our Canadian Ho racing friends down for an organized day of Ho racing. A race flyer and rule sheet are available so if you need one please call Gary at (206) 883-2056. The race will be on Gary Beedle's Riverside track for Production, Super Stock, and Modified cars. There will also be an IROC race as well. Lots of prizes too! Every entrant is guaranteed winning at least a Tyco Magnum 440-x2 Car! Don't miss it!

Look else where and you will find winners (and every one else as well) who took part in our October races.